
 

 
For Immediate Release 
September 16, 2025 

*** Media Release *** 
Monroe County Mobile DMV Paused  

Due to State Equipment Failure 
 
(Monroe County, NY) – Mobile DMV events through the end of September have 
been paused effective immediately due to State DMV equipment failure.  
 
Immediately impacted events include: 
 

• Wednesday, September 17th at 269 Ogden Center Rd. in Spencerport 
• Wednesday, September 24th at 3655 Lake Rd. in Clarkson 
• Wednesday, October 1st at 49 State St. in Brockport  

 
Additional Mobile DMV dates may be paused into October, pending equipment 
replacement timelines from the State of New York. Updated information for 
October Mobile DMV events will be announced. 
 
Monroe County DMVs will continue to hold their extended hours at each location, 
open until 6:30 PM: 
Downtown DMV – Mondays 
Greece DMV – Tuesdays 
Irondequoit DMV – Wednesdays 
Henrietta DMV - Thursdays 
 
To learn more about the Monroe County Mobile DMV and to see our schedule of recurring 
monthly Mobile DMV locations please visit monroecounty.gov/dmv-mobile. 
 
If you have questions or need more information, please feel free to contact at 
mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov. 
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